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Dear Parents/Carer 
This week has been extremely busy for the staff here at 
school. During this time of year teachers are submitting 
pupils’ results and writing their reports. On Wednesday we 
had a moderation visit from the Local Authority. Two 
moderators came to look at the writing in Year 6. I am 
delighted to report that they agreed with each of our 
judgements and praised the vocabulary that our pupils use! 
The Foundation Stage pupils have made incredible progress 
this year and we are also amazed at the way in which the 
Year 1 pupils performed in their phonics test. Results 
throughout the school reflect the improvements that we 
continue to make year on year and show what a talented staff 
we have. That said – results are not everything and we 
continue to ensure that we focus on personal and social 
development alongside academic progress and achievement.  

Finally, yesterday in Years 5 and 6 we were fortunate enough 
to have a special assembly with Chris Lubbe who was a 
bodyguard for Nelson Mandela. It was an amazing 
experience where we learned about speaking out where there 
is injustice, challenging all forms of racism and the power of 
forgiveness.  

Paul Hill  
Headteacher 

  The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
The Year 6 leavers’ assembly will take place at 6pm on 
Wednesday 19th July. We would love to have a great turn out 
of the Parents/Carers and close family members of the Year 6 
pupils. 
 
Dates for Your Diary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CAKE BAKE OFF 
Weds 21st June - £1 to enter your baking 
masterpiece. Cash prizes for 1st 2nd and 3rd 
places (to be judged at 3pm) and cakes to be 
sold at 3:30pm following judging. Buy your 
ticket from the office to enter! 
 
MARK’S MAGIC KINGDOM 
We have booked a fantastic family show for 
Thursday 6th July here at School. Mark’s Magic 
Kingdom will begin at 6:15pm. Tickets are £3 
each and are available from the school office! 
 
E-SAFETY 
Our website includes the CEOP report button (at the bottom 
of each page. This is great as: 

 Children and adults can report suspicious 
individuals or behaviour directly to law 
enforcement quickly and easily 

 Any reporting goes directly to an intelligence 
centre and the team there are then in best place 
to analyse, assess and take appropriate action 
according to the perceived risk and threat to an 
individual child 

 Information and analysis of these reports can 
then shape the future development of your 
services reducing the potential threat and harm 
to children online 

If you’re ever worried about online 
threats then this is a great place to 
report them. 

17th June Grantham Carnival 

21st June Bake Off 

26th June Trips to Harry Potter World and Knipton 

28th June Violin Concert 

6th July Mark’s Magic Kingdom 

7th July 
KS1 Sports Day 
(morning on the school field) 

9th July Hockey County Finals 

11th July  
Years 3-6 Sports Day 
(morning at the Meres) 

19th July 6pm – Y6 Leavers Assembly 

20th July Last day before Summer Holiday 

Cricket Tournament 

Well done to the school cricket team who competed in the 
Grantham Schools’ Tournament yesterday. Each pupil played 
brilliantly and we are delighted with the way in which they 
represented the school. 

Bikes and Scooters 

Can all Parents and Carers please ensure that children are 
parking their bikes and scooters in the bike shed immediately 
upon arriving at school. Bikes and scooters should not be 
ridden in the school playgrounds. We have had a number of 
near misses since the weather has improved and we would 
hate for somebody to be injured. 

School Library Books competition: 
 

Now that the library is open we need even more 
books!  Please follow the link below or use the QR code to 
vote for Isaac Newton Primary School to win £5,000 for our 
school library. 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/
schools#.WTk1buvyu00 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools#.WTk1buvyu00
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